
 
 

Episode #224 

With only a week left of this year's legislative session, we have Tom Kaye and 
Erik Rasmussen from the New Mexico Firearms Industry Association, who give a 
dire warning about the anti-2A legislation being pushed by Democrats and what it 
would mean for the firearm industry and responsible gun owners in NM. 
 
Steve gives a rundown on the difference between what Democrats and 
Republicans are working for this legislative session. With a record-breaking 
surplus, Democrats are still trying to dig into New Mexicans' pockets with more 
taxes; Steve exposes their plot. Tune in to hear all about it all and more! 
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https://podcasters.spotify.com/pod/show/inside-nm/episodes/Episode-224--Inside-New-Mexico-with-Steve-Pearce-e2fhjro

